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Date Issued:  March 22, 2019 
 
 
Subject:   Removal of 6th Level in GC1 (1100ro) 
 
 
Explanation:  

      

 
LGC Maine Standards has removed the 6th level in GC1 (1100ro).  The 6th level was included in the 
GC1 Kit to meet the analytical measuring range for the following analytes: Albumin, BUN and 
Triglycerides, on the Roche Hitachi Mod P and D analyzers only.  Since Roche has discontinued 
support of the Hitachi Mod P and Mod D instruments (see Roche Diagnostics Announcement 17-184, 
dated 8-8-17), the 6th level is no longer needed.  GC1 (1100ro) Levels 1 through 5 will continue to 
meet the analytical measuring range of all included analytes for the Roche cobas® systems.  
 
Please contact LGC Maine Standards Technical Support if you have any questions at  
1-800-377-9684.  
 
   
 

 
 
Contact Information: Technical Support Department  

Maine Standards Company, LLC 
221 US Route 1 
Cumberland Foreside, ME  04110 

 Phone:             1-800-377-9684 ext. 1428 
           +1-207-892-1300 ext. 1428 
 Fax:   +1-207-892-2266 
 E-mail: msc.technicalsupport@LGCGroup.com 
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